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To Whom It May Concern, 

  

Please be advised that the Critical Minerals Supply Chain Partnership (CMSCP) is known to 

the British Embassy in Zimbabwe. 

  

Embassy officials have discussed the objectives of the CMSCP with the company's 

leadership at length and are supportive of their ambition to build a resilient critical minerals 

supply chain for a sustainable future. We also welcome their commitment to responsible 

sourcing which boosts ESG performance and provides benefits for local communities.  

  

Yours 

 

Martin Alsop 

Head of Green Growth 


